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Oregon is a shining example of how voting can be more accessible and equitable to 

everyone. With voting by mail, I am able to sit with the material, do my own research, 

and make sure that I am making the most informed decision I can. This is what we 

should be striving for in our democracy. We should not be making it harder to vote, 

which is what repealing the mail-in-vote process would do. 


